THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey

PARENT'S DAY, SUNDAY, APRIL 29th

DEAR PARENTSH

Next Sunday is going to be an excitihg day at the Boychoir School, we
hope you are now making plans to be present. We must hear from you by Thursday,
April 26th to make reservations for our Mother's Dinner at Nassau Inn and the
Father - Son Dinner at School.

An exciting event on the afternoon program beginning at 3:30PM will
the observance of "The Rite of the Submerged Soloist.'" Certificates will be granted
by the ""Association for the Prevention of Swelled Heads.'" Resident choir boys will
be: David Huggins, Nat Wordell, John Kelsall, Robert Kroshefsky, Jim Powers,
Cary Lyon, John Hanriot, Woody Dixon, Bob Withum, and Kenny Wilson. The
concert choir boys will be announced in this week's issue of ""The Newsletter."
Parents with cameras will be given front row seats!

PLEASE RETURN THIS INFORMATION SHEET TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE *

(I, We) plan to be present.

(I, We) will not be present,

I will attend the MOTHER'S DINNER at Nassau Inn.
I will attend the FATHER-SON DINNER.

(I, We) would like an appointment to see the following teacher (s)

(appointments are between 1:30 - 3:00)

QOur arrival plans are

A contribution of five dollars per person is requested to defray the expenses of
the day. The dinner is included in this request. . ... s it A

el ARG

enclose check charge my account



